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MEMORANDUM

To:  The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner
Date: April 11, 2008

Re:  City Council Bill 08-0085 — Bond Issue — School Loan - $43,000,000

The Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 08-0085, which was introduced for the purpose of authorizing
the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to create a debt and to issue and sell its
certificates of indebtedness as evidence thereof, and proceeds not exceeding
$43,000,000 from the sale of such bonds to be used for the purposes of the
Baltimore City Public School System.

These funds will be used to maintain, rehabilitate existing school buildings
including the removal of asbestos as well as the construction of new school
buildings. The Department of Housing and Community supports the adoption of
City Council Bill 08-0085.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson
Mr. Demaune Millard

EQUAL ING
OPPORTUNITY

417 E. Fayette Street * Baltimore, MD 21202 « MD Relay 711 = TTY 410-547-9247 * baltimorehousing.org

Baltimore Housing reflects the combined efforts of the Housing Authority of Baltimore City and the Baltimore City Department of Housing and Community Development.



